
JANUARY 3, 2018 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS 
 
THROUGH:   BYRANT POWELL, CITY MANAGER 
 
THROUGH:   KATHY CONNELLY, CITY CLERK 
 
FROM:   JANET R. MASON, DEPUTY CITY CLERK 
 
SUBJECT:   AGENDA ITEM FOR JANUARY 16, 2018: 
    APPLICATION FOR A SPECIAL EVENT LIQUOR LICENSE 

FOR APACHE JUNCTION CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 
 
An application for a special event liquor license has been submitted by Ms. Allyson 
Dunn of the Apache Junction Chamber of Commerce for a special event on March 
24, 2018 at Flatiron Park, 100 N. Apache Trail, Apache Junction, Arizona. 
 
Correspondence has been received from the building division, police department 
and the fire district, a copy of which is attached.  The recommendation from the 
planning department is pending and will be forwarded upon receipt.  The next step 
in the procedure is for the city council to hold a public hearing on the application 
and make a recommendation for approval or denial to be forwarded to the Arizona 
Department of Liquor Licenses and Control. 
 
 


